
 
 

 
 

March 8, 2004 
 

Ref:  CC-RES-031582 
To The Honorable 

The Common Council 
City of Milwaukee 

 
Dear Council Members: 

 
The Port Milwaukee has received unanticipated revenue in the amount 

of $122,000 for the sale of a vacated portion of the East Erie St. The Port of 

Milwaukee would like to add amenities that benefit the Bayview 

neighborhood to the construction currently underway for the Lake express 

terminal.  The Port of Milwaukee respectfully requests that the Council 

adopt the enclosed resolution authorizing the Port to expand the 

unanticipated revenue on amenities to the ferry terminal that benefit the 

Bayview neighborhood. 

       Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
 
 

 
 

       LAWRENCE E. SULLIVAN 
       Harbor Engineer 

LES/ 
 

Enclosures: Named above 
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